Greetings!
The Executive Committee of the Ohio Section MAA has decided to cancel the 2020 Spring Section meeting at Bowling Green State University.  This was a tough decision, but given the spread of COVID-19 and measures that higher educational institutions across the country are taking to protect their students, faculty, and staff, we determined that we would likely have to cancel the meeting eventually.  Announcing the cancelation now gives everyone, especially the local arrangements folks at BGSU and the invited speakers, more time to adjust to the change in plans.
If you have already registered for the meeting, you will be contacted separately by Zhijun Yin regarding the reimbursement of your registration and banquet fees. If you paid by credit card and do not receive reimbursement by Monday, March 16th then please contact Zhijun at zyin@uakron.edu.
This spring, the Section must elect a Secretary-elect and a member of the Program Committee.  We will conduct this election electronically; details will be forthcoming.  You can read about the nominees for these two positions in the Spring 2020 Ohio Focus, available on the Ohio Section web page.
We look forward to seeing you at the Fall 2020 meeting at Ohio University - Lancaster. 
Please contact me with questions or comments.
Thank you,--
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